Dear ESTI Lung Cancer Screening Workshop Participant,

The ESTI Lung Cancer Screening Workshop will be postponed — new date:
Tuesday, March 02, 2021!

Please note that this postponement is a fully equivalent replacement for the planned
event originally scheduled for Tuesday, March 10.

Due to the ongoing difficult situation caused by the spreading corona virus epidemic,
ESTI again carefully evaluated the organisation of the upcoming ESTI LCS
Workshop. The safety, health and well-being of our course participants, tutors and
industry partners is of utmost importance.

Herewith, we would like to inform you that the workshop registration fee will remain
valid for the new date in March 2021.

Your LCS workshop place is still reserved for you. You will not have to register again
next year.

For any questions please contact our Office.

We would like to thank you very much for your patience, understanding and
valuable support of our society!
We are looking forward to organising a successful ESTI LCS Workshop in 2021.

With kind regards,
on behalf of the ESTI Board & LCS Committee
ESTI Office



